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sites:

https://www.cherwell.gov.uk/info/33/planning-policy/384/brownfield-land-register

Any one of them would be more suitable than a site located above an aquifer, within 250 meters of an Area of 
Outstanding Natural Beauty and away from a site that would destroy two businesses and damage another.

Instead, the applicants have wrongly - and knowingly - claimed that this site is a brownfield site, which it manifestly 
is not, according to the legal definition. They have claimed they have to move from their site in Banbury to the 
beautiful North Oxfordshire Ironstone Hills, despite the fact that, when they applied to site their fuel depot at 
Sugarswell Farm a couple of years ago and suggested other potential sites, Hornton Grounds Quarry was not one of 
them.

4. It is the job of Cherwell's Planning Committee to preserve and protect our area for future generations. North 
Oxfordshire is full of former quarries that should be returned to nature and allowed to prosper as havens for 
wildlife. They should not be used as dumps for industrial and potentially polluting activities that do not belong there. 
Your duty is to protect those areas, not to destroy and pollute them.

Please reject this proposal.

Regards

Roger and Lynn Corke

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..


